
Norfolk Federation of WIs 

Charity Number: 1201046 

 

Federation Bursaries 
 
 

The following Bursaries will be awarded in 2025.  While some Bursaries have restrictions, others 
are available for local courses, so do make sure that you only apply for what you could use. You 
can apply for both Bursaries but, if successful, you will only be awarded one. 
 
Fill in the application below and return to the office no later than Monday 10th March. Please 
feel free to copy the application form, more copies are also available from Federation office. 
 
The draw for Federation Bursaries will take place at the Federation Annual Meeting Thursday 
13th March.   

 
 

1. Patricia Batty Shaw Bursary - £200 To be used for any educational course held in Norfolk 

 
2. Miss Catleugh - £150 To be used for any Norfolk Federation run course(s) 

 
 
But that’s not all, three WIs will be awarded programme planning bursaries of £200 each. You 
don’t need to apply for these - all WIs who haven’t previously won are automatically entered for 
this draw.  

Please be aware of the time limits on Bursaries 
 
1. Winners of Bursaries (members or WIs) must write to the Federation by 1st November in 

the year the Bursary is drawn to advise what the award will be used for. 

 
2. The Bursary must be spent and the money claimed from the Federation by 1st November 

the year after it is drawn. 

 
3. All Bursary winners must write a report to the Board of Trustees.  

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 

Federation Bursaries Draw 
Miss Catleugh                   

Patricia Batty Shaw            
 
 
 

WI ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Name………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Tel No …………………………………………………….. 

 
Email……………………………………………….………………………………………………………….. 
 
Please return to Evelyn Suffield House, 45 All Saints Green, Norwich, NR1 3LY 
Any enquiries please contact Vanessa Scott, finance@norfolkwi.org.uk or phone 01603 624580. 

mailto:finance@norfolkwi.org.uk

